
 

CURRICULUM NEWSLETTER 

 

Dear Families, 

 

Our Spring term topic is ‘Road Trip USA!’   

 

As we embark on an exciting journey this term, we are thrilled to introduce our new topic, 

"Road Trip USA," where we will delve into the rich tapestry of American geography and gain a 

deeper understanding of the lives of Native American tribes. 

 

Throughout the term, our students will be honing their geographical skills as they explore the 

diverse landscapes and regions of the United States. The "Road Trip USA" theme is designed 

to engage students in a dynamic learning experience, fostering a love for geography and a sense 

of appreciation for the cultural and environmental diversity that different countries offer. 

 

A significant aspect of our exploration will be dedicated to understanding the lives, histories, 

and cultures of Native American tribes. This will provide students with a unique opportunity to 

gain insights into the rich heritage of the original inhabitants of North America. Through 

various activities, discussions, and projects, we aim to promote cultural awareness and 

sensitivity, nurturing an environment of respect and understanding. 

 

We encourage you to engage with your child's learning journey during this term. You can 

support their understanding by discussing the topics covered in class and encouraging questions 

and curiosity. 

 

For further details and resources related to this topic, please refer to the attached knowledge 

organiser which details some of the learning we expect to cover. 

 

With warm regards, 

 

 

 

Lower Key Stage 2 Team. 

 


